
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

 
 
 

                                                                      January 31, 2012 
Hudson Valley Television, Inc. 
75 Palatine Park Rd        
Suite 6                  
Germantown, NY 12526                                          
                                                                      Re:    LPTV Station Of: 
                                                                                Hudson Valley Television, Inc. 
                                                                                Channel 21, Hudson, NY          
                                                                                Call Sign: WSSN-LP 
                                                                                Fac. ID:    74016  
 
 
Dear Licensee: 
 
 The Commission is in receipt of information that station WSSN-LP, Hudson, New York, was 
never built as certified in the license application filed with the Commission (FCC File Number BLTTL-
20050915AAI).  In order for the Commission to evaluate this claim you are required to provide us with 
the following information: 
 

1. An affidavit or declaration under penalty of perjury from a principal of the licensee with personal 
knowledge that this station has been on the air from September 15, 2005 with no interruption in 
service.  Please include a description of the equipment used, the antenna and tower site, the 
effective radiated power, HAAT, and studio location 

2. A copy of the signed lease for the tower that the transmitting antenna is mounted on. 
3. A copy of the station’s weekly programming schedule, the source of such programming, and the 

method of delivery to the station’s transmission facilities. 
4. Copies of utilities bills related to the operation of the station between September 15, 2005 and the 

present. 
 
 You are given 15 days from the date of this letter to provide the information requested.  If the 
information is not provided the license for this station will be cancelled. 
 
                                                                                             Sincerely: 
 
 
 
                                                                                              Hossein Hashemzadeh 
                                                                                              Deputy Chief, Video Division 
                                                                                              Media Bureau 
 
 
cc:  Peter Tannenwald 
 
 
          
          
 


